
SESSION NOTES APRIL 2024 

 

• Asked Ruling Elder Bill Johnson to look into a new camera for streaming the service 
• Looked into some new investment options to begin restoring the Whitt Trust 
• Shared some internet links to leader formation websites 
• Share that Reverend Collins in Okode had used our $100 donation to buy nine 

chairs 
• Discussed the upcoming visit of Project Regeneration to the Presbytery 
• Discussed the creation of a session manual 
• Discussed the Presbytery’s upcoming Eucharistic Elders program and decided to 

announce it looking for volunteers 
• Announced that the Presbytery has set new minimum compensation standards for 

pulpit supply ministers. 
•  


